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Christopher Cooney

From: Ruth McHargue
Sent: Tuesday, March 17, 2015 3:40 PM
To: Consumer Correspondence
Cc: Diane Hood
Subject: FW: To CLK Docket 150075

Customer correspondence 
 
From: Consumer Contact  
Sent: Monday, March 16, 2015 9:36 AM 
To: Ruth McHargue 
Subject: To CLK Docket 150075 
 
Copy on file, see 1176666C.  DHood 
 
From: Anthony Robinson [mailto:aqrobinson1@gmail.com]  
Sent: Saturday, March 14, 2015 7:23 AM 
To: Consumer Contact 
Subject: FPL Proposal To Drop Cedar Bay 
 

While I am certain that this will fall on deaf ears, I can't keep quiet about it any longer. There is a power 
generation facility here in Florida, that is going to be approved to be shut down by the commission, simply 
because a bully of a  company wants to be bailed out for a decision they made, which at the time no doubt made 
them tons of money. 

This plant is Cedar Bay in Jacksonville. 68 people are losing their jobs, way of life, and about to endure severe 
hardship, all because the bully (FPL), doesn't want to honor their commitment. What's worse, is this facility is 
one of the cleanest and most reliable coal fired utilities in the country. 

The proposal to buy and shut the plant, by FPL, just because they don't want to honor what they agreed to, in 
my humble opinion, undermines the very principal of signing contracts, and locking in costs. 

In closing, I ask the commission to consider more than just forward thinking, unpredictable future outlooks on 
the costs of relying on natural has only, and consider the lives of those employees who are being put on the 
street, in an "unfavorable" economy, just because someone wants to save a buck, and use the public to back up 
that unproven statement of savings for them. 
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